
 
 

 
 
 
7 October 2022 
 
Cipher Court, 
Flowers Close, 
Dollis Hill, 
NW2 7BF 
 
Dear residents, 
 
Removal of items in preparation for balcony works 
 
Kier is ready to start works on your balcony. If you have items on your balcony, please remove all 
items by Wednesday 12 October 2022, including deck chairs, storage units, barbecues and 
plants/plant pots. 
 
Any item left on your balcony will be at your own risk and neither Kier or Network Homes will be 
liable to replace any damaged items. 
 
Your cooperation in this will help prevent delays to the project and is greatly appreciated. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Cameron Anterkyi 
Building Safety Resident Liaison Officer 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


